
November 5, 1999

BULLETIN #876
 RE: Final Report on 1999 State Legislative Actions

The California Legislature adjourned on September 10, 1999 giving the Governor 30 days to act on bills.  A final report on key surplus line
 legislation considered by the California Legislature in 1999 is enclosed.


Sincerely,

 

Theodore M. Pierce

Executive Director
  

http://www.slacal.org/publications/bulletins/800_series/bulletin876_attach.pdf

